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May each and every one of you have the Merriest Christmas ever!!!  We wish everyone 
special blessings during this special holiday time of the year.  Enjoy the season!! 
 
We welcome all our members to submit their 2013 membership renewals as early as 
possible!! You can print a copy of the membership form from our website and mail or fax it 
in or you can call the office at 806-499-3584.  Submitting your membership early can help 
get that part of the paperwork out of the way before the first roping!! 
 
Check out our January schedule….it is going to be a busy one!! Let’s start the New Year off 
with a big OTRA bang!!!  We look forward to a great year of fun roping!! 
 
 
 
Merry Christmas,  
 
Tim & Whitney McCright         
Original Team Roping Association, Inc.                                                                                                                          


